
 

HOT DIGGITY DOG!  WE ARE 3K!! 
MRS. LANDOLT’S  February Newsletter 

 
 
It’s February! We will talk about 
Groundhogs Day and shadows. We will take 
a vote to see if we think the groundhog 
will see his shadow. Then a class graph will 
be created based on their answers. 
We will talk about Valentine’s Day and 
have a special snack on Valentine’s Day as 
well as exchange Valentines.   
 
We have learned letters A-P so far and 
have made an art project for each of those 
letters. We also practiced tracing the 
outline of the letters. 
 
Letter activities for the month:  
 Letters: 

• Q 
• R 
• S 

 
 Writing 

• Tracing uppercase and lower 
case letters: Q-S using dry 
erase boards. 

• Tracing shapes: circles, 
squares, triangles and 
rectangles. 

• Following Mazes 
• Cutting out shapes 

 
Color identification: 

•  Students have identified all 
primary colors as well as purple, 
pink, brown and black. We will 
continue to review the colors on 
a weekly basis. 

 

 
 
Religion Lessons for the month: 

• 19- Jesus says, “Love Each 
Other” 

• 20- Jesus Calms the Storm 
     •  21- Share With Others 

      
    

 
 
  

 
Science activities for the month: 

• Groundhogs Day 
• Shadows 
• Robots 
• Penguins 

 
Math activity for the month: 

• Counting to 35 
• AB patterns 

 
Art Activities for the month: 
     •  Groundhogs 
      •  Valentines 
             •  Quilts 

     •  Robots 
     •  Seals 
     � Penguins 
 

 



 
February Events: 

- 2/8 11:30 Dismissal Parent 
Teacher Conferences  

- 2/9 11:30 Dismissal Parent 
Teacher Conferences 
(Requested only) 

- 2/9 Valentine’s Day special 
snack 

- 2/13 Mardi Gras & Family 
Lunch 

- 2/14 Ash Wednesday 
- 2/16 No School-Teacher 

In-Service 
 
 
February birthdays: 
 

- 2/18 London 
- 2/24 Mrs. Landolt 

 
Celebrated Birthdays: 

- 10/2 Loreal 
- 10/15 Gabe 
- 10/30 Zola 
- 12/7 Roman 

 
 
Continue to practice tracing your name!! 
 
We continuously work on less tattling, 
following directions, listening, and sharing. 
Please continue to work on these skills at 
home, too. It will help your child grow and 
become a polite, social person.  
I have seen many improvements with the 
children so please continue this at home as 
well. 
 
 
 
Happy Valentine’s Day!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Landolt & Miss Mindy 

 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


